Meeting Notes – May 2, 2023

The LaFayette Rotary Club met for its weekly meeting on May 2, 2023.  Rotarian Dr. John Caldwell presented a discussion on the Battle of the Little Big Horn.  He covered the circumstances leading up to the battle as well as the maneuvers during the battle.  Dr. Caldwell said the 1983 prairie fire at the Little Bighorn Battlefield has a great video!  There are several good sites (Wikipedia for instance) but there are almost none on YouTube.  He also said the book “The Last Stand” by Nathanial Philbrick is excellent and well balanced.  Dr. Caldwell also said “The Battle of the Rosebud” on Wikipedia is also well done. 
